S.

COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure
4th December, 1947.

Doar Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of ths 27th ultimo
respecting the Motorship "GAUTHI OD", ths contents of which
ars noted.

#lth regard to the concluding paragraph of
your latter, I have to say that it has not bean posslble
to ftrace the receipt of the forging report for the ruddsr
head and T enclose, for your information, forging reports
recalved from you in the same envelope as the First Entry
raport. Should you still be unable to trace the requirsd
document I shall be glad if you will endeavour to obtain
and forward a copy of the sama.

Yours faithfully,
Clerk toltha
Clagslfication Committee.

The Surveyors,

MALMO.
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